

**Dear Parents** 

## Year 9 Wimbledon Visit - July 2019

As mentioned in a previous letter, for the visit there is an opportunity for your child to purchase a hoodie and or t-shirt. They will be able to wear this during the visit. I have organised, through the company Hoodiehut.co.uk, a specially designed hoodie and t-shirt for this year's Wimbledon visit. The design can be seen below; the cost per hoodie is £24.99 and the t-shirt is £18.99.





If you would like to place an order for your child please access the website using the link below:

https://www.hoodiehut.co.uk/shop/tgsw19/

or

https://web.tgsch.uk/parents/school-visits/wimbledon/

Payment will be taken and your child's details including size and initials for the sleeve of the hoodie will be asked for. The 'shop' is open from Wednesday 1 May 2019 and will close on Wednesday 29 May 2019 at 1.00pm to allow for delivery before the visit! After placing your order you will receive an email confirming the order and payment details. All of the hoodies will then be delivered to school in one batch after the closing date and passed on to students.

Yours sincerely

Mr R Solk

Faculty Leader: Physical Education

Head of School: Wendy Wilson B.Sc. (Hons) Toulston, Tadcaster, North Yorkshire, LS24 9NB

Tel: (01937) 833466 | www.tgs.starmat.uk

